
Scoliosis Screening Follow-Up 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the results of the 

scoliosis screening conducted on [Date] at [School Name]. 

During the screening, [Student's Name] was identified as having a potential curvature of the 

spine that may require further evaluation. We recommend that you schedule an appointment with 

a healthcare professional who specializes in scoliosis to discuss the next steps. 

If you have any questions or need assistance in finding a specialist, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at [School's Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


